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Hello,
I’m an Oregon farmer, mother and grandmother. Our family has worked the Oregon land for 3 generations.

Thank you for the work you’ve done and continue to do for the climate crisis.
Oregon’s most vulnerable populations need strong climate action. People in poverty have the most to lose under
climate change natural disasters and have fewer resources to bounce back.

Rural Oregon needs strong climate action. They are on the front lines of climate change. From ranchers in Union
County to tree farmers from Clackamas County to farmworkers in the Willamette Valley, there are strong voices
from rural Oregon calling for action and their voices shouldn’t be ignored.

I hope you will support changes to this bill and support the passage of bold climate action in 2020. We can’t wait
any longer.

Sincerely,
Donna Grubbs
The Dalles, Oregon
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